
We Need Your Email Address to  
Continue Receiving Courier

The Courier is no longer printed and mailed each month. To reduce costs, we will print 
and mail fewer issues. However, we will publish a monthly online Courier with up to the minute 
information and in full color. We need your email address to send you the link to the Courier 
each month. Your email address will only be used for school related communications such as the 
Courier, emergency information, school closings and important C-A information updates. 

Please clearly print your e-mail address below and return to your student’s building.

E-Mail Address:  _____________________________________________________________

Student Name:_______________________________________________________________ 	

Building: ___________________________

Grade: _ ____________________________


